
UNION GAP CITY COUNCIL  

 NOTICE OF OPEN PUBLIC MEETING 

 CITY OF UNION GAP, WASHINGTON 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Union Gap City Council will be 

attending an Association of Washington Cities Annual Conference, located at 7016 W. 

Grandridge Blvd., Kennewick, WA, between June 24, 2025 and June 27, 2025. In the 

event that this creates a quorum of the Council, let it be known that no City business 

will be discussed and no decisions will be made in accordance with RCW 42.30. 

 

For questions, please call Lynette Bisconer at (509)248-0432 or email 

lynette.bisconer@uniongapwa.gov. 

 

 

 DATED this 27th day of May 2025. 

 

 

 

                                                     

       Lynette Bisconer, City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


